
 
Meeting Minutes 

July 25, 2018 

• Call to Order: 

Mr. Murphy called the meeting to order at 5:30.  Mr. Murphy, Mr. Delfino and Ms. 

Vaillancourt were in attendance 

 

• Vouchers to be Approved: 

Ms. Vaillancourt motioned to accept and approve all vouchers.  The motion was 

seconded by Mr. Delfino and passed 3-0. 

 

• Minutes to be Approved: 

April 3, 2018 Ms. Vaillancourt motioned to approve, seconded by Mr. Delfino and 

passed 3-0 

June 26, 2018 Mr. Delfino motioned to approve, seconded by Mr. Murphy and passed 

2-0-1 

 

• Old Business 

Transfer Station Update 

Ms. Calo met recently with Tom Moses, Eric Ryder, Stephen and Gary DePaolo.  DEP 

will determine the timeline based on their requirements.  Ms. Vaillancourt motioned to 

set up an ad hoc committee for the curbside pickup consisting of Tom Moses, Eric Ryder, 

Kelli Calo, Jay Murphy, 2 town members and 1 selectman.  Mr. Delfino seconded the 

motion and it passed 3-0 

 

• New Business 

2 Stratton Drive - housing case was closed on Monday, July 23, 2018 

 

Flu Clinic – There will be at least 2, possibly 3 clinics in conjunction with AFC Urgent 

Care.  The first clinic will be held on September 18 at Town Hall for town employees. 

The Annual flu clinic will be on October 20 at Hudson High School.  An additional clinic 

may be held for school employees.  Everyone who receives a flu shot will receive a $10 

gift certificate for the APEX Center.  

 

Board of Health Election of Officers 

Mr. Murphy – Chair 

Mr. Delfino – Vice Chair 

Ms. Vaillancourt – Clerk 

 

• Adjournment 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:50 PM 
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